## **Debra Thompson**

From:

SharonBrad <sharonbradak@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 18, 2025 5:28 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Loss of jobs in Petersburg

## External Email! Use Caution

Dear Assembly Members

I am urging you to speak up for our community members who have been targeted by the Trump administration for abrupt and unfair discharge from their employment.

These dismissals were in no way based upon anything more than vulnerability and lack of employment protections due to being recently hired. These are people who are beginning their careers and investing in Petersburg to live here and raise families. We need these people and what they are bringing with them to invest in the health and growth of Petersburg.

Please send a strong statement to our congressional representation in Washington DC to stand for Petersburg's future and seek reversal of this unwarranted targeted attack on hard working people in Petersburg and all of Alaska.

Thank you for your time,

Sharon Hunter